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Logan in 3KP completed his 50 metres 
before the summer holidays and has now 
moved up to angelfish group. He is the 
youngest pupil in the group. We are very 
proud with how well he is doing with his 
swimming.  
Well done Logan! 
 

Evie- Rose in 4LP won medals, trophies and 
certificates from summer club for her 
attitude, effort, politeness and being really 
creative.  
 
She was also awarded blue cards from 
football training, she was chosen player of 
the session.  

Evie has been litter picking since she was 
5 years old, this photo shows her wearing 
her own designed and created top that 
she sowed the badge onto. She also made 
posters for our road asking people to help 
recycle. 
Well done Evie- Rose  
 



 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
All our families – please send us photos and information of successes and achievements 
out of school.  
 
Please email info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk  
 
We love hearing about our brilliant pupils.  

Oliver in 2EJ has been working super hard 
on his football career, he is now playing 
for two teams, a Saturday and a Sunday 
team. All his hard work has been paying 
off after him and his team won a 
tournament. 
Well done Oliver  


